

DEPARTMENT AGENTE TUTOR POLICE OFFICER FROM EL ESPINAR SEGOVIA, SPAIN



Dear colleagues

I write to you as a police officer from El Espinar in Segovia, Spain. Recently our police station has created a department dedicated to the care of children under the age of 18 years. Our focus is on addressing issues faced by children including bullying, cyberbullying, drugs, violence and other issues.

Our aim is for prevention of these issues experienced by children, and we wish to develop a greater understanding of identifying potential issues that may be experienced by children.

To assist in the skill development of our department, we would appreciate any resources that you may be willing to share with us. Of course, we are also happy to share our resources with you.

Our station contact details are:

Policia Local de El Espinar

Calle Bruno Ortega, 6,

40400 El Espinar, Segovia, Spain

Phone: (+34) 600 40 08 80

Email: <u>subjefaturapolicialocal@aytoelespinar.com</u> / <u>marianorm76@gmail.com</u>

Yours in friendship

Department Agente Tutor